An event, House Sports, has been planned for Monday, 24 February 2020.

All year levels will compete in House Sports events at Knox Athletics on Monday the 24th February. This is a wonderful day where all students take part in athletics events. It is a fabulous day for students to participate in athletic events. The junior school (F-2) and senior school (3-6) will participate in different events throughout the day. The track is shared with Selby Primary School to reduce costs. This is a rememberable event and will require a lot of parent helpers on the day to ensure students can be transported to the event and the events run smoothly. If you can assist on the day please let me know as soon as you can, either in person or via matthew.cody.m@edumail.vic.gov.au. This is a highlight of the year and your support would be greatly appreciated.

The senior school leave earlier than the junior school and buses have been booked to transport most students, we do require some senior school parents transport some students to the track to avoid bus costs. 

Senior school buses will leave at 8:30 am
Junior school buses will leave at 9:30 am. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Please contact me if you have some free time to do this, leaving school at 8:30 am and returning the same students to school at 2:30 pm. Thank you for all your support so far this year.

Date/Time/Venue: Monday, 24 February 2020 (8:30 AM to 3:00 PM), Know Althetics Track, Knoxfield
Dress Code: Students are alllowed to wear their house colours on the day, otherwise it is school uniform. Running 
shoes are recommended for comfort and perfromacne. Hats will be requried for all studnets.

Transport: The majority of students will be transported via bus but we do require some in the seriour school to be transported with parents. If you are able to help out on the day, please let me know as soon as you can.

Staff member in charge: Matthew CODY
Consent: Required, due by Monday, 17 February 2020
